TOWER VIEWS—CLINTON UMC

July 20, 2023

Performance Saturday!

Missoula Children's Theatre will present Rapunzel.
Performance is Saturday, July 22nd at 3:00 pm and 5:30 pm. Tickets are \$5 for adults and \$3 for children.
Performance is at the Clinton High School Performing Arts Center. Get ready for some fun!







The kids have been working hard at practicing and are excited to perform for you!



Somebody's Having A Big Birthday!

Join Fred McAllister for his "80 & 8 Celebration". Fred turns 80 years old and is 8 years in remission! Come celebrate with Fred & Carolyn, here at the church, on this Saturday, July 22nd from 2-4 PM.

Saturday

3:00 Missoula "Rapunzel" Performance 5:30 Missoula "Rapunzel" Performance

> Monday, July 24h 5:00 Pickleball

Wednesday, July 26th 8:30 Women's Bible Study

> Friday, July 28th 1:00 Friday Fun Day

Teachers need supplies too!

School will be starting before we know it and we have been super busy at the Teacher Warehouse. The Teacher Warehouse is collecting items for

teachers. Some of the most popular items requested are:

Post-It Notes

Clear tape for dispensers

Expo Markers

Staplers

Binder Clips

Adult scissors

Colored paper, construction paper, and tag board

Markers

Velcro

Index cards

File folders

(We do not need pens, pencils, or loose-leaf paper or notebooks.)

Remember, these items may be new or gently used. There is a list of what we accept at the church.

These items can be given to Vivian at church, taken to the Warehouse 9-noon on Mondays, or taken to the Henry County Library.

We appreciate all this church and individuals of this church have donated to the Warehouse!

Thank you,

Vivian Taylor, Director



Thank You Notes



Thanks for granting me a scholarship. It will go a long way in my college education.

- Andrew Himes

Dear Clinton UMC,

Thank you for your generous donation of socks and underwear for the Back to School even for our children of the Clinton School District. We appreciate your continued support.

Sincerely,

Clinton Bright Futures

I want to thank Clinton Methodist Church for Your many personal notes and phone calls

Through the difficult times of John's illness and Death.

The prayer shawl was so comforting as the many hugs as well as the dinners provided and Monty's guidance.

I am so blesses to belong to this caring church.

Thank you, Jean Graham & family

Prayer Requests

Bettie Chapin, Debbie Sieger, Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis, and all those folks on your heart that need a lift!



Sunday Worship Helpers

Ushers: Jim & Faith Johns

Greeters: Patty & Kurtis Moore

Donut helpers: Larry & Eunice

Wright

Liturgist: Kelli Jenkins

Acolytes: Peyton & Wyatt

Briggs

Worship Music: Janet Parks

Tech Team: The Himes Family

Flowers on the Altar: Ken &

Susan Scott

CONNECT WITH US!

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735

Pastor Monty Stratton—816-808-9595 Pastor.monty@yahoo.com

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597 office@clintonumc.net

Family—Emma Anderson—660-351-3577 emmaandersonumc@gmail.com

Connections—Jennifer Kiely—660-924-3926 jenniferkiely@clintonumc.net